

The Graduate School
Office of the Associate Vice President and Dean

164 Grinter Hall PO Box 115500 Gainesville, FL 32611-5500 352-392-6622 Tel 352-392-8729 Fax

May 15, 2014

MEMORANDUM

TO:

Elayne Colon

Director, Assessment and Accreditation

College of Education

FROM:

Henry T. Frierson

Associate Vice President and Dean

Graduate School

RE:

Proposal from the College of Education for termination of the PhD and EdD in

Marriage and Family Counseling

The proposal from the College of Education for termination of the PhD and EdD in Marriage and Family Counseling was approved at the May 15, 2014 Graduate Council meeting pending all other approvals. It will be forwarded to the Faculty Senate for their action, and sent to the University Curriculum Committee as an information item.

HF/ld

cc:

Tom Dana, Associate Dean, College of Education

Diana Hull, Associate University Registrar, Office of the University Registrar

Gann Enholm, Coordinator, Academic Support Services

Rimihim Banerjee, Associate Director, Research Programs and Services

Stacy Wallace, Coordinator, Editorial